
 

Friends of the 
Mead/McMillan 
Association, Inc. 
 

Dear Librarian;  
 
The Friends of the Mead/McMillan Association would like to inform you about our new DVD “A 
Journey through the Mead-On the Banks of the Little Eau Pleine”. This DVD is an introductory 
video showcasing the management of the diverse landscape and wildlife found on the Mead 
Wildlife Area. 

 
You are receiving this letter because teachers at your school bring their students to the Mead 
Wildlife Area for the environmental education programs that are offered there. We highly 
recommend that teachers have their students view this DVD before they visit the Mead Wildlife 
Area. Having a copy of the DVD in your library would make it easier for teachers to do this.  

 
There are no fees for attending classes at the Mead Education and Visitor Center, however, sales 
of the DVDs help to support the environmental programs offered at the Center. 

 
The DVD—“A Journey through the Mead”-– 

Sells for $12 each  no tax or  
2 for $20 no tax  
Plus $2.50 each for Shipping and Handling 

 
 

The producer of this video also has 5 other DVD’s featuring wildlife at the Mead. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

They are: “Secrets of a Winter Swamp”, “Northern Harrier-Living on the Wing” “The Northern 
Marsh” and “Land of the Whitetail” and “Down by the Beaver Pond”. Trailers of these videos can be 
viewed on our website: www.meadwildlife.org.  
 

They sell for $20.00 each no tax, plus $2.50 each for Shipping & Handling. 
 

You may place your order by sending check or money order to:  
 

Please make check or money order payable to: 
Friends of the Mead/McMillan 

 

Any questions or if you would like to pick up the 
DVD(s), you may call the Center at 715-457-6771. 
 
 

Thank you for your support with our environmental endeavors!  
Revised 2/27/2011 

Attention: Brian Peters 
George W. Mead Wildlife Area 

S2148 County Hwy S 
Milladore, WI 54454 


